




Carlow County Council advises that a meeting of the Joint Policing Committee for County Carlow will be held on Monday the 27th November 2023 at 4.30 p.m. in the Council Chamber, Carlow County Council, Athy Road, Carlow, to discuss policing issues in County Carlow.

Members of the public are welcome to attend, make their views known and ask questions of the Members of the Committee.

Questions should be submitted, in writing, to Eamonn Brophy, Senior Executive Officer, Carlow County Council, Athy Road, Carlow or by email to ebrophy@carlowcoco.ie, and must be received by 5.00 p.m. on Wednesday, 15th November 2023.  Questioners must give their names and addresses which will not be published.  Please quote “JPC Meeting” in your letter or email.

The JPC also welcomes the views of the public on what should be discussed at the meeting and how the meeting should be conducted.  

Submissions on these matters should be submitted as outlined above.

It is noted that in some circumstances it may not be possible to provide the information sought (for example matters relating to a specific criminal investigation or prosecution).

It is a requirement that members of the public attending the meeting sign their name and address on the entry register.


M. Rainey,
Director of Services.
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